All events, teams and clubs take place during the school day unless otherwise noted.

Monday, January 6 - Day 7
e \Welcome Back!!!
e Intermediate Dance Crew

Tuesday, January 7 - Day 8
e After School Taekwondo
e Intermediate Boys and Girls Basketball
e Gymnastics Tryouts - Grades 4 to 8

Wednesday, January 8 - Day 9

e Board Games Club - Grade 4 to 6
Rubik’s Cube Club - Grades 4 to 6
Gymnastics Tryouts - Grades 4 to 8
Intermediate Intramurals

Thursday, January 9 - Day 10

Stand Up

Intermediate Boys and Girls Basketball
Knitting Club

After School Taekwondo

Friday, January 10 - Day 1
e Intermediate Boys and Girls Basketball

GREATER FORT ERIE seuteyscon

Our Grade 8 students were treated to crepes this week, provided by some
students at GFESS, who are part of the culinary program. GFESS
students have won Special High Skills Major culinary awards for several
years in a row. They even have a restaurant at the school that you can
visit. To make reservations or for more details, follow the link below.

https://www.thepomegranaterestaurant.com/



https://www.thepomegranaterestaurant.com/

BEST FRIENDS

Students were treated to a Mascot “Dance Off’ during our monthly awards
assembly. Dash and Garrison, the GFESS Gryphon had a great time
showing off their moves to the students. These two best friends went head
to head in a light-hearted dance battle! Kids were delighted..
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FESTIVE SWEATERS

Some of our staff participated in a Festive Sweater design contest with their
students. Ms. Cooper turned the best design into a real sweater that she
crafted herself and wore to school. Mrs. Milton pinned all of the sweater

designs on to her shirt, and Mr. Timbers just wanted to be in the photo with

his Ho Ho Ho Holiday sweater.




NO RIGHT ON RED!

We were informed this week that there is a change coming to Garrison
Road Public School. Please read the following information that was
provided to us by the Town of Fort Erie, Infrastructure Services.

School Crossing Guards play a vital role in ensuring the safety of our
community, especially during peak school hours. In response to these
concerns, the Niagara Regional Council has since passed a motion to
prohibit vehicles turning right from Garrison Road Public School onto
Regional Road 3 (Garrison Road) when the traffic signal is red (commonly
known as "No Right Turn on Red").

The Niagara Region is planning to install signage to this effect in the next
few weeks.

DON’T PARK NEXT DOOR

We know that parking is difficult during assemblies and dismissal times.
We remind you that you are not able to park next door at the dentist office.
They have advised us that you will be towed if you park there. There is
additional street parking that runs behind the school off of Spears / Kerby.
Please use this as an alternative when the parking lot is full.

DSBN ACADEMY OPEN HOUSE
STUDENTS IN GRADES 5 TO 7

DSBN Academy
Open House

February4 | 6 - 8pm

Empowering students to become
the first in their family to graduate
from college or university.




